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PNY End of Life Notice 
============================================================= 

 
Date:  12/16/21 
 
Issued To: PNY Reseller Partners 
 

General Information:  End of Life Notice for the NVIDIA Quadro T400 and T600 Professional 
Graphics Boards. 

 

Implementation Plan 

 

Final forecast deadline:        12/01/21 

 

Start date for non-cancelable, non-returnable, and non-reschedulable order: 02/01/22 

 

Last day to submit NCNR and non-reschedulable order (LTB Date):  04/01/22 

 

Last product ship/hub pull date:       10/01/22 

 

Implementation Notes 

 

• Build-to-order material or shipments after the “Last product ship/hub pull date” 
deadline must be pre-approved by PNY and may incur an additional fee and/or 
additional leadtime. 

• If the final order deviates more than 25% from the final forecast, an additional lead time 
and/or additional fee may be assessed. 

• PNY will not accept new PO’s after the NCNR PO deadline above. 

• All unfilled POs will become non-cancelable, non-returnable, and non-reschedulable on 
the LTB date. 

 

Products Affected/Ordering Codes 

 

Any NVIDIA T400 or T600 board, PNY PNs VCNT400-PB or VCNT600-PB (or -BLK) as part of the 
part number, NVIDIA PNs 900-5G172-1701-000 (T400), 900-5G172-1721-000 (T600). Any custom 
69Q PNY PNs that utilize the T400 or T600 are also impacted. 

 

Replacement Products for the NVIDIA T400 and T600 

 

PNY resellers should recommend that customers requiring the NVIDIA T400 move to the NVIDIA 
T400 4GB, PNY PN VCNT4004GB-PB (or -BLK). NVIDIA T600 configurations should migrate to the 
T1000 8GB, PNY PN VCNT10008GB-PB (or -BLK). 
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